
TOWN OF GLASTONBURY 

GL-2015-14 

NEW TOWN FACILITIES AND MAINTENANCE BARN 

ADDENDUM NO. 3 

NOVEMBER 10, 2014 

 

Bid Due Date: 11/12/14 @ 11:00 A.M. 
 
 
The attention of bidders submitting proposals for the above-referenced project is called to the 

following Addendum to the specifications. The items set forth herein, whether of omission, 

addition, substitution or other change, are all to be included in and form a part of the proposed 

Contract Documents for the work. Bidders shall acknowledge this Addendum in the Bid 

Proposal by inserting its number on Page BP-1. 

 

 

 

Question 1:  The drawings indicate a fire water service to the building but no sprinkler 

system.  Are we to assume the service terminates in the utility closet with a 

flanged end just above the finished floor? 

Answer:  Yes on the flanged termination of sprinkler pipe in building. 

 

 

Question 2:  Would the Town entertain a prefabricated wood framing system certified by an 

engineer registered in the State of Connecticut that would incorporate the 

specified exterior finishes? 

Answer:  Yes, as a voluntary alternate, but the bidder has to acknowledge the original 

bid.  All proposed alternates must have supporting data provided with the 

bid. 

 

Question 3:  If the answer is no to item number two, would you entertain a voluntary 

alternate for the same? 

Answer:  The voluntary option is OK.  You would still need to acknowledge the actual 

bid. 

 

Question 4:  Are the soffits to be made of PVC? 

Answer:  Yes, the soffit and all trim boards are painted PVC. 
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